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Dear parent, 
                     
Greetings to you! 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings to you! 
 
As you are aware, CBSE has introduced Artificial Intelligence as an optional 6th subject. 
However, we at school have decided that from the next academic year all students will take 
up Artificial Intelligence as a Skill Subject in Grade 9 and 10 as it will foster critical thinking 
and improve their problem-solving skills. Learning about AI involves an understanding about 
how algorithms work, their limitations and their ethical implications. In today’s digital age, it’s 
essential for students to have a strong foundation in digital literacy. By learning about AI, 
students can develop a better understanding on how technology works and how it affects 
society. With the increasing demand for AI skills in the workforce, students who learn   AI in 
high school can gain an early advantage and be equipped for future job opportunities. 
 
Overall, teaching AI as a subject in high school can prepare students for the future and equip 
them the skills and knowledge needed to succeed in a word increasingly influenced by AI 
technology. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Sd/- Principal         
Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 
 
 


